
 

 
 

    

June 12, 2023 
  

Dear Friend: 

 

I am writing on behalf of Rory’s Stupid Cancer Foundation, a Colorado non-profit 501c3 

organization, requesting your consideration for a tax-deductible contribution for our annual 

fundraiser golf tournament.   

 

It is time for the 21st Annual “Rory’s Stupid Cancer” Golf Tournament.  We hold an annual 

charity golf tournament in honor of our son, Rory, who passed away at two from soft tissue 

cancer.  All proceeds are donated to Children’s Hospital Foundation and Make a Wish to benefit 

childhood cancer research and a child’s dream.  We have donated over $90,000 between these 

foundations since the start of our golf tournaments. 
 

This year’s tournament will be held on August 26, 2023, at the Applewood Golf Course.  Our 

event has been a success year after year due to our unique prizes and generous donations from our 

sponsors.  This is where our request to you comes into the picture.  We ask you to contribute to 

our event as a cash donation or a prize contribution for our raffle event. For those donations in the 

past, we THANK YOU so much. We are looking forward to working with you again in this 

tournament.  For those new to donating to our game, THANK YOU in advance, and we look 

forward to working with you for a long time. 
 

We are looking for a sponsor for the Lunch served after the golf tournament.  Without a sponsor, a 

portion of the registration fee pays for the meal, lowering the amount of the proceeds made to our 

charities.  If you cannot help with Lunch, we are happy to have additional sponsors for the golf 

tees, golf balls, golf towels, company advertising swag, or water bottles placed in participant 

goody bags.  We will put your LOGO on the balls, tees, or water bottles.  Please get in touch with 

Susan if you want more information. 

 

Of course, we are always looking for those who want to sponsor a hole.  For more information, 

please get in touch with Susan or email rorysstupidcancer@gmail.com.  Visit our website at 

www.rorysstupidcancer.net.  Please note that any contribution you make will be tax deductible.  I 

can provide a W9 if you need one. 
 

So we can plan accordingly for this event, please provide your indication of support on the 

enclosed and return it to Susan Ivey via email at rorysstupidcancer@gmail.com or regular mail to 

Rory’s Stupid Cancer, 19566 E 17th Pl, Aurora, CO 80011. 
 

Thank you so much for your consideration! 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan 

 

Susan Ivey 

Executive Chairman 

 

Sponsor form included 

21st Annual Rory’s Stupid Cancer Foundation 

http://www.rorysstupidcancer.net/
mailto:rorysstupidcancer@gmail.com


 

 
 

Golf Tournament 

August 26, 2023 

Applewood Golf Course 

 

Sponsor Name:_____________________________________ 

 
Lunch Sponsor 

• $1,000 

• $500 

 

Hole Sponsor 

• $500 

• $250 

 

Goody Bag Contribution (70 bags) 

• Golf Tees 

• Golf Balls 

• Golf Towels 

• Water 

• Advertising swag 

 

Tax Deductible Cash Contribution 

• $1000 

• $500 

• $250 

• Other $________ 

 

 
 

Please return the contribution form to the following: 

Susan Ivey 

19566 E 17th Place 

Aurora, CO 8001 


